
 

 

August 1, 2018 
 

N O T I C E 
 

ALL LICENSED DISTRIBUTORS THAT FILE  
CULLMAN COUNTY FUEL TAX RETURNS 

 
 

The Department of Revenue was notified by the Cullman County Probate Office that the 
Town of Berlin was incorporated effective May 3, 2018.  As a result, the Cullman County 
Privilege Tax return (B&L: MF-CUL) will be revised to include the Town of Berlin as an 
incorporated municipality.  This change is effective October 1, 2018.  Therefore, any 
sales of gasoline made within the corporate limits of the Town of Berlin on or after 
October 1, 2018 must be reported on the monthly Cullman County Privilege Tax return 
under the column for Berlin and the required tax remitted.   
 
The Department will post the revised form on our website and on My Alabama Taxes 
(MAT) after October 31, 2018.  The October 2018 Cullman County Privilege Tax return 
is due November 20, 2018. 
 
If you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please contact this office at the 
address or telephone number shown below. 

 
BUSINESS & LICENSE TAX DIVISION 

MOTOR FUELS SECTION 
P. O. BOX 327540 

MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36132-7540 
(334) 242-9608 

(334) 242-1199 (Fax) 
e-mail:  mft@revenue.alabama.gov 

 


